From: Smeltzer, Amelia

To: Wanda Gautney

Cc: Cook, Wayne

Subject: <EXTERNAL> RE: Extension of Bid #WG17-31 - Provision of Soft Body Armor for the Baldwin County Sheriff's
Dept.

Date: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 7:24:36 AM

Attachments: image002.png

Ms. Gautney:

| apologize for the delay with our response. Galls, LLC would be happy t renew Contract #WG17-31.
Thank you,

Amelia Smeltzer | Contract Management Specialist
1340 Russell Cave Road | Lexington, KY 40505

Phone: 859.800.1400 | Smeltzer-Amelia@galls.com

AND COUNTING

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 5:02 PM

To: Smeltzer, Amelia <Smeltzer-Amelia@galls.com>

Subject: Extension of Bid #W/G17-31 - Provision of Soft Body Armor for the Baldwin County Sheriff's
Dept.

Ms. Smeltzer,

Bid #WG17-31 — Provision of Soft Body Armor for the Baldwin County Sheriff's Dept. will be expiring
on November 7, 2019. The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for one (1) more
twelve (12) month term, if the vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid
award. Baldwin County would like to extend the bid for twelve (12) months.

| have attached a copy of the Award Listing for the Vest and Quter Carriers that was awarded for
your review.

Please let me know if Gall’s agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices and terms of
the original bid award dated November 7, 2017,

Thanks

Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520

Fax: (251) 580-2536



Email: wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov




